

GEORGIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

One Georgia Center, 600 West Peachtree Street, NW Atlanta, Georgia 30308 Telephone: (404) 631-1000

March 24, 2014

Pat Graham, Chairman Barrow County Board of Commissioners 233 East Broad Street Winder, GA. 30680

RE: New Entrance Road @ Business Park 53

Dear Chairman Graham:

The Department has approved your request for funding assistance for the construction of a new entrance road that will serve Business Park 53 and the new Lanier Technical College campus. The proposed entrance way is located just south of the State Route 53 and State Route 316 interchange and will cost approximately \$700,000 to construct. The Department will commit up to \$490,000 or 70% of the construction cost, whichever is less, toward the project cost which will be funded out of the Local Maintenance & Improvement Grant (LMIG) program's Economic Development funds.

These funds will be in addition to the County's 2014 LMIG allocation. In order to receive the funds the County will need to complete and execute the attached application agreeing to meet all the requirements set forth in the application. Please complete the attached application and return to the address shown below:

Georgia Department of Transportation Office of Local Grants 600 West Peachtree Street NW Atlanta, Georgia 30308

Funding for this project will be sent to the County after approval of the application and bids have been received.

If you have any questions, please call this Office at (404) 347-0240.

nours yery truly

Terry L. Gable

Local Grants Administrator

TLG:

cc: Mr. Keith Golden, Mr. Todd Long, Mr. Bayne Smith, Mr. Jamie Boswell